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416 Common St - 22-22352_HDLC

Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov>
Mon 9/19/2022 3:02 PM

To: sandra@sandratomasetti.com <sandra@sandratomasetti.com>

Good afternoon,

| am working on the HDLC approval of this project; can you confirm that new French Doors are the only
exterior work being proposed? Please provide details/photos/drawings of the proposed doors for HDLC
approval.

Additionally, the ENTIRE exterior of this property is owned by the Preservation Resource Center, NOT the
property owner. All exterior work must be approved by the PRC prior to application. Please contact
Leah Tubbs, 636-3054, ltubbs@prcno.org - | will need something in writing from the PRC approving the
doors, as well.

Thank you -

Yvette Tyler

Senior Architectural Historian

Historic District Landmarks Commission
Office of Business & External Services
City of New Orleans

(504)658-7052

ytyler@nola.gov
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